





Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service Secondary Transfer Appeal Information Sessions 2022

Do you need help making an appeal for a year 7 school place for your child?

Come along to one of our virtual sessions about the secondary transfer appeal process – delivered through zoom by experienced Transition Support Officers from the Parent Advice Centre.

These interactive sessions will provide key information and advice about the secondary transfer appeal process and will take place from 8th March – 30th March 2022.

To check dates and to book a place:

https://thsappeals2022.eventbrite.co.uk

Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service (part of Parent and Family Support Service)

provides impartial advice, information and assistance to support children, young people, and their families during key points of transition.

If you prefer meeting face to face, contact Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service on 07908 456 660 or 07783 884 869 or transitions@towerhamlets.gov.uk to arrange a place at one our information sessions at the Parent Advice Centre.

